
 

 

 

Hello everyone.  

Our animal care students candling our chicken eggs to look for baby chicks! These chicks 

will be ready to start hatching over the weekend, and to see the chicks inside the eggs 

was a great experience for the students. 
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College students busy at York College constructing bird boxes  



 

 

 

 

Lower semi formal  class have been working very hard at producing leaflets to show off 

their ideas on how to live a healthy lifestyle. Please find attached some photos!  

The idea sheets that led to the healthy living leaflets – well done everyone excellent 

work! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Clapton’s class are collecting plastic bottle tops – 

please save yours and bring them into school – thank you! 

Jurassic World Dominion 

out on Friday 10th June in 

cinemas 

This film is a 12A  



 

 

 

 

This week, Nurture 2 have started a few enquiries into Japan and the mystical spirits 
linked to Shanti. We started by exploring the landscapes and have learnt about mountain 
ranges. We researched the impact of climate change and how to be an eco-tourist. Our 
discussions about mysteries and folklore led to lots of questions about the history of 
Welburn Hall [and the wonderful tales that accompany it]. The children have explored a 
range of historical documents, explored the house and grounds comparing old images, 
and been in contact with Kirkbymoorside History Group for more information about 
mysteries in our local area. 

 

Kirkby Mills garage have kindly been helping one Nurture 2 student to create a go kart 
from scratch. They have spent many hours of their own personal time and used their 
own resources to create a go kart that can be taken apart and fixed. Paul came up with 
the idea because our student told him that he loved the processes of how things work. 
We cannot thank them enough for kindness and time. 

 

 

 



 

 

MAKATON SIGN OF THE WEEK:

 

 

Staffing Update –This week we said goodbye to Kim whom will be sorely missed by us all 

at Welburn.  We are hoping to replace Kim as soon as possible but please bear with us 

and there is only Amanda covering the office at present. 

 

Additional Information: 

Lunch menu next week will be Menu 1 

 

Jubilee party photos to follow next week  

Independent research 

by Semi Formal 4 



 

 

 


